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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING
JOHN P. ROBIN CIVIC BUILDING
[Type here]

November 16, 2021

President and Members of Council
City-County Building
414 Grant Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear President and Members of Council:

Enclosed is legislation providing for the execution of a Cooperation Agreement or Agreements with the Urban Redevelopment Authority of Pittsburgh in an amount not to exceed One Hundred and Seventy-Five Thousand dollars ($175,000.00) to support the creation of publicly accessible park space as part of the Fifth and Dinwiddie redevelopment consistent with the Uptown / West Oakland EcoInnovation District Plan.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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Andrew Dash, AICP
Planning Director
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